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MEDIA RELEASE

Hearings to commence on electric vehicles

The parliamentary inquiry into electric vehicles will commence public hearings on 8 and 9 November.

The Economy and Infrastructure Committee is examining the benefits, manufacturing and applicability of

electric vehicles in Victoria.

The first hearings, which are open to the public, will be held in the Legislative Council Committee Room at

Parliament House, followed by a further hearing on 21 November.
Submissions for the inquiry are being accepted until 11 December 2017.

The Committee’s inquiry will help to identify some of the environmental, regulatory, infrastructure and

employment options that can be considered in relation to electric vehicles.

The schedule for the hearings will be released shortly and will be available from the Committee’s website,

which also has information on how to make a submission for anyone who wishes to have input to the inquiry.

Issued: 27 October 2017


http://parliamentofvictoria.cmail19.com/t/t-l-kkljliy-hrdrxhyy-r/

